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Report Cards 

Term 1 report cards 
for Grades 1 – 8      

go home on        
February 16th. 

 

Zumba continues 
every Friday 

Thank you for your 
contributions. 

 
 
 
 

Message from Student Parliament  

February 7 is Toonie Toque Tuesday. At Rainham Central, we are once 

again participating.  Beginning February 7, and continuing to March 7, 

students are encouraged to bring in a Toonie a week to purchase a 

toque.  There will be a running total displayed in the front hall.  

Students will be allowed to wear their hats for their donation.  For 

more information check out www.raisingtheroof.org including 

information to purchase the “Raising the Roof” toque.  All money 

raised will be sent to the Wesley Urban Ministries Inc. in Hamilton to 

help homeless youth in our area. 

 

 

Craig Warren Memorial Basketball Tournament 

On the Weekend of February 10-11, our boys and girls basketball 

teams will once again be participating in the tournament.  Thanks to 

all the students, staff, and parent volunteers for making this happen. 

 
 

Report Cards                                                                                                            
A formal report is one of the many tools that educators use to 

communicate with parents about a child’s learning.  In February 2017, all 

children in Grades 1-8 will receive a formal report card.   During this time 

period, children in Kindergarten will not receive a formal report 

card.  Parents of kindergarten students in Grand Erie will receive a formal 

report card for their child in June 2017.  This new Kindergarten report 

card will be called a “Communication of Learning.”  

 
From the Jarvis Caring Cupboard…..To Staff & Kids at Rainham Central: 

Thank you for your donation.  We are very grateful that you helped us 

with your food and toy drive. I hope you know how much the clients 

appreciated the Christmas gifts.  This was a very kind thing to do! 

“School Cash Online” Our new online banking program is now available 

for you to register to purchase lunches, milk, field trips, etc. eliminating 

sending cash to the school.  It is quick, easy and safe to sign up.  Please 

visit www.schoolcashonline.com for instructions on how to register. 

 

http://www.raisingtheroof.org/
http://www.schoolcashonline.com/

